FB, CARTELLA 1, 11

P.O. Box 38 Station E Toronto, Ontario August 29, 1975.

Dear Sisters,

Enclosed is a copy of <u>Women Speak Out for Wages for Housework</u>, which we published after our May Day Rally held in City Hall Square in Toronto this spring. It contains the songs and speeches we made at the Rally, as well as leaflets from the demonstrations for wages for housework held internationally on the same weekend.

We are very excited by it, because at the same time as it marks our opening shot in the International Campaign for wages for housework, it is also the first mass wages for housework pamphlet we have. The speeches were made by eight different women, talking about their situations of full-time housewife, waitress, student, lesbian, welfare mother etc., and all saying the same thing -- we all need wages for housework. As such the pamphlet appeals to the widest variety of women, and we hope you will find it useful in your organizing work.

This time we printed a large quantity, so there will be enough for everybody (not like the Women in Struggle series which ran out and is in the slow process of being reprinted in a much nicer format).

Individual copies are 60¢ (including postage) and orders of 10 or more are 40¢ each (plus postage). Hoping to get your orders soon for Women Speak Out.

Love and power,

Toronto Wages for Housework Committee

******************
RETURN TO TORONTO WAGES FOR HOUSEWORK COMMITTEE (with payment for single copies. We will bill you for bulk orders so we can include postage costs) at P.O. Box 38, Station E, Toronto, Ontario, Canada.
NAME
ADDRESS
OUANTITY